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Clayton R. Mitchell
Revolution Energy LLC
2 Washington Street, Suite 206
Dover, NH 03820

Re: DE 11-180, Revolution Energy’s Application Requesting Class II Eligibility for
Renewable Energy Certificates (RECs) Generated by the Photovoltaic Array at the East
Kingston Elementary School, 5 Andrews Lane, East Kingston, NH Pursuant to RSA 362-
F.

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

On August 16, 2011, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
(Commission) received an application from Revolution Energy requesting certification
for the photovoltaic facility sited at the East Kingston Elementary School, 5 Andrews
Lane, East Kingston, NH as a Class II renewable energy source pursuant to RSA 362-F,
New Hampshire’s Renewable Portfolio Standard law.

Upon review of your application staff has noted two areas where we need either
modified or additional information:

1. Your application lists Mr. Michael Turcotte as the independent monitor as
required by Puc 2505.09. Unfortunately, Mr. Turcotte is not qualified as an
independent monitor for the state of New Hampshire.

2. Puc 2505.02 (b) (11) requires that you submit a statement as to whether the
facility has been certified under another non-federal jurisdiction’s renewable
portfolio standards and proof thereof is required of the applicant.

Submission of the above modification and verification must be received by the
Commission to complete your application. Until such time, it cannot be processed. If the
requested information and documentation are not provided within ten business days, your
file will be closed without prejudice. Please refer to docket number DE 11-180 in all
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future correspondence with the Commission. Should you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact me. My phone number is 603-271-6011 and my e-mail address is
barbara.bernstein@puc.nh.gov.

Sincerely,

Barbara Bernstein
Analyst

cc: Suzanne Amidon, NHPUC Staff Attorney
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